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                                       Chairman’s Report 
 
 
 
 
An exciting Summer of swimming, from Development Meets through the County, Level 3 & 
4 competitions and of course the British Summer Champs in Glasgow and the National 
Summer Champs at Sheffield, Swansea and Edinburgh. A considerable amount of success as 
reflected in the County Records set as well as City of Milton Keynes achieving runner up 
position in the British Summer Champs “Club of the Year”. 
 
That is of course in respect of Speed Swimming. Mandy Fuller reported at the last meeting 
regarding the considerable success of our Synchro Clubs recently. 
 
The next big event is of course the National Inter Counties at Sheffield on the 6th October. 
The first draft team looked very strong and should be able to retain Division 1 status. 
 
Finally on a very sad note I must mention the passing away of John Wilford who was an 
integral part of ONB for over 30 years as an Official and Administrator. His funeral will be 
held this Friday.  
 
 
Peter Shaw 
 
 


